
From: oetech@fccsun34w.fcc.gov 
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2003 3:32 PM 
To: mkuo@ccsemc.com 
Subject: TNB 
 
Hi Diane: 
 
I am working with LGC Wireless to perform additional tests.  There are total of 
four TCB grants were issued under the product category of AMP ( Amplifier ).  
Last week during FCC/TCB monthly teleconference calls, FCC has informed to all 
TCBs that in the past, for In-Building RF antenna distribution system can be 
classified under AMP ( amplifier ) but after future investigation by the 
Commission, all In-Building RF antenna distribution system shall be classified 
as TNB.  Due to equipment classification changes, there are additional tests 
need to be performed.  I anticipate all necessary tests will be finished by 
tomorrow.  I will upload and change the grant line entry next Monday. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Mike Kuo   
 
To:  Mike Kuo 
From:  Diane Poole 
   dpoole@fcc.gov 
  FCC Equipment Authorization Branch 
 
Re:  FCC ID: NOOUNS-IDEN-2 
 
Applicant:   LGC Wireless Inc 
Correspondence Reference Number:   7221 
731 Confirmation Number:  TC527997 
Date of Original Email:  03/14/2003 
 
Subject:  TNB 
 
1)  Originally this application was for an AMP equipment class.  It has been 
changed on 2/2803 to TNB.  However the application is incomplete for a TNB.  For 
example,  the line items are incorrect.  The emission designator and frequency 
tolerance is missing.  There are two line items, one for uplink and one for 
downlink.  I assume that this application is for the RAU downlink frequencies 
(correct me if I am wrong).  Since this application is being modified from an 
AMP to a RAU TNB,  I suggest submitting a cover letter explaining the 
application and what exhibits are applicable.  I would also like all 
inapplicable exhibits superceded.  Please review what is necessary and advise me 
on your course of action. 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on 
the above referenced application.  Failure to provide the requested information 
within 30 days of the original e-mail date may result in application dismissal 
pursuant to Section 2.917(c). 
 
DO NOT Reply to this email by using the Reply button.  In order for your 
response to be processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the 
Internet at www.fcc.gov, E-Filing, OET TCB Electronic Filing, TCB Login.  If the 
response is submitted through Add Attachments, a message which informs the 
processing staff that a new exhibit has been submitted must also be submitted 



via Submit Correspondence.  Also, please note that partial responses increase 
processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the 
e-mail address listed below the name of the sender. 
 
 


